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IFMA Foundation names 2010-2011 board of trustees
August 05, 2010 - Owners Developers & Managers

The IFMA Foundation has named its 2010-2011 executive committee and board of trustees, which
began their terms earlier this month. Stephen Ballesty, CFM, Rider Levett Bucknall's Sydney,
Australia, based head of advisory, has been named the new foundation chair, succeeding Pat
Turnbull, MA, LEED AP.

Ballesty is the past chair of the Facility Management Association of Australia, former deputy chair of
the Australian Government's FM Action Agenda initiative and the first person outside of North
America to serve as the foundation's chair.

Members of the IFMA Foundation board of trustees serve a two-year term and are tasked with
managing the foundation and guiding its efforts to serve the facility management profession though
education, research and scholarships.

"I'm delighted to welcome the new IFMA Foundation trustees. We already have a strong platform in
place thanks to our broad supporter base and the work of Pat Turnbull and others in recent years,"
said Ballesty. "It's a particularly exciting time for us as we work to take the foundation to the next
level and seek recognition of facility management as the foremost contributor to a more productive
and sustainable built environment worldwide."

Also serving on the IFMA Foundation executive committee are first vice chair Roger Peterson of
Aramark Facilities Services; secretary/treasurer Sandra Oliver, CFM, of the International Monetary
Fund; and IFMA president and CEO Tony Keane, CAE.

Other members of the IFMA Foundation board of trustees include IFMA second vice chair Marc
Liciardello, CFM, MBA, CM, of Aramark; Peter Ankerstjerne of ISS Facility Services; Diane Coles of
SCAN Health Plan; James Corby, CFM, CFMJ, of Steelcase Workplace Services; Kathryn Lopez,
CFM, of CB Richard Ellis; Kris Mayo, freelance marketing and event coordinator; Michael Schley,
IFMA Fellow, of FM Systems; Dean Stanberry, retired facility professional; Eric Teicholz, IFMA
Fellow, of Graphic Systems; and Cheryl Waybright, CFM, IFMA Fellow, of Mace Macro.

"With our first non-North American chair, this year's board will have an enhanced global perspective
that we feel will result in increased international outreach and initiatives,” said IFMA foundation
executive director William Rub. "It's also exciting to have so many new professionals join our board
this year. Along with their experience comes new energy and ideas that will positively benefit the
foundation over the next year and beyond."

Established in 1990 as a nonprofit 501(c)(3) corporation and separate entity from the International
Facility Management Association, the IFMA Foundation works for the public good to promote priority
research and educational opportunities for the advancement of facility management. The IFMA
Foundation is supported by the generosity of the facility management community, including IFMA



members, chapters, councils, corporate sponsors and private contributors who are united by the
belief that education and research improve the facility management profession. To learn more about
the good works of the IFMA Foundation, visit www.ifmafoundation.org. For more information about
IFMA, visit www.ifma.org.
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